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Next Sunday:  
Message:  Keith Weaver 

Librarian:  Sharon Fisher 

Church Nursery: Karey Newswanger & Keturah Shuman 

Part 2: Karey Newswanger 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note: 

Mar 10                         AC/MCT                                              6:30 p.m. 

Mar 14                         Movie Night                                        6:30 p.m. 

 

Attendance and Offering: 
 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                      53              

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:     $2,112.50                                                     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

2015 Focus 

Together, go deeper: 

                           with each other… 

                                     in our communities… 

                                                                       and with God. 
 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 

 

 

                       

 

                    

                     

                    March 1, 2015 

“Listen to Jesus” 

Mark 9:2-9 

Welcome & announcements                             Chuck Jantzi 

Praise and worship in song 

Responding with tithes and offerings  

Message         Dave Harnish 

Sending prayer Chuck Jantzi 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sonrise Café                      9:00-9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service              9:30-11:00 a.m.                       

Part 2                                11:00-11:30 a.m. 



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�    Ages 3 – 5 (Preschool), 10:10 -11:30 a.m., Room 5 

♦ K - 5th Grades, 10:10 - 11:30 a.m., Room 3 & 4 

Note: Preschool children will join the older classes for music from 

11:15-11:30 a.m.  Parents please pick up your children in room 5. 

 

Part 2   11:00 - 11:30 a.m. 

 

Youth 

�      6th-8th Grades, Room #6 

�      9th-12th Grades, Room #7 & 8 

Adults 

  �   International Bible Lesson- Conference Room 

  �   Catalyst Groups 

           Connections - Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

           Adults - Fellowship Hall, Overflow Room #9, Section 2 

 

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Kellie Ehrhart & Phyllis Oberholtzer 

Librarian: Nicole Newswanger 

Church Nursery: Brandy Wiegel & Zoe Smith 

Part 2: No Part 2  
 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

Tue                           Tarry An Hour                                   7:00 p.m. 

Wed                                   Ladies’ Bible Study              10:00 a.m. 

                                       

 

 

                                      Announcements 

 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS – If you need grocery gift cards, please see 

Twila. This is an ongoing fundraiser for the youth who are able to 

purchase gift cards from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a discount 

and sell them at face value for a 5% profit. 

� MOVIE NIGHT AT THE CHAPEL – On Saturday March 14 we will 

be showing “Finding Nemo” – a fun movie for all ages! Bring your 

family and friends and enjoy the movie, popcorn and fellowship! 

� CELEBRATION – Join us in the fellowship hall at 11:30 a.m. for the 

party to honor Pastor Dan & Linda and celebrate their ministry! Part two 

has been cancelled so that we can enjoy the fellowship time! Come join 

us for the meal and for the sharing time afterwards! 

� THE DONEGAL FOUNDATION will be having their “kick-off 

distribution” on March 19 for the Power Pack Project.  This project 

provides needy families with food, recipes, shopping tips and 

nutritional information once a week on Thursdays.  Volunteers are 

needed on Thursday afternoons or early evening, as well as additional 

opportunities.  If you are interested in helping with this project, please 

plan to attend a volunteer meeting on Thursday, March 12 at 12:30 p.m. 

here at the Chapel or call Elayne Olson at 653-4168.   

� STEWARDSHIP UNIVERSITY will be held on Saturday, March 7 at 

Lancaster Mennonite School.  There is still time to register!  If you are 

interested, please contact Mary Lou Hershey 

�  WORSHIP COORDINATOR SEARCH – We are looking for 

someone to fill the worship coordinator position. Check the bulletin 

board for the Ministry Description. If you or anyone you know is 

interested in knowing more about the role, contact Pastor Dave. 

 

 

 

 

�  CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD – Take a minute to check 

the bulletin board for more information on the following and 

more… 

� BRIDGE OF HOPE Lancaster and Chester Counties 

presents a Fashion Fair and Luncheon on Saturday, April 25 

at the Eden Resort & Suites from 10:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  

Laura Breneman, a former Ralph Lauren designer and 

Lancaster native will share stories from a fashion insider’s 

perspective. 

� CELEBRATION OF CHURCH LIFE will be held on 
Saturday, March 21, 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. at Mount Joy 

Mennonite Church.  There will be a Prayer breakfast 

(separate registration), worship, a speaker on “Extending 

Hospitality”, table group discussions and more…  

� DENNIS HUGHES PRESENTS “Amish in Focus: Photos 

and Stories” on Thurs., March 12, 7:30 p.m., at 

Elizabethtown College’s Young Center for Anabaptist and 

Pietist Studies. Hughes, a professional photographer, has 

been taking pictures of the Amish since 1986. He will show 

some of his photos and tell behind-the-scenes stories related 

to them. For more information, call 717-361-1470 or visit 

www.etown.edu/youngctr/events. 

 

                                       YOUTH 

� Sr High Youth Bible Study – All 9th-12th graders are invited 

for worship and Bible study here at the Chapel in the youth 

room March 1 from 7-8:30 p.m.. 

� Jr High Youth Bible Study – All 6th-8th graders are invited 

for worship and Bible study here at the Chapel in the youth 

room March 1 from 7-8:30 p.m. 


